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Thursday 14th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Primary Leadership Event – Tuesday 9th January 2024 
The Linskill Centre, North Shields 

 
Your child has been selected to attend the above event on Tuesday 9th January 2024 between 12:45 and 3:00pm.  This is 
because your child always has a fantastic attitude, gives lots of effort and is a model pupil for the school Core Values and 
Superpowers.  This event will help your child develop in PE and give them the skills to promote and support play in other 
children. 
 
The children will travel by mini-bus and arrive back at school in time for going home.  They will require a PE kit and 
water bottle.  The event has been organised by the Local Authority who plan to take photographs which could be used 
for social media and on-line publications.  If you do not wish your child’s photograph to be used in this way, please tick 
the appropriate box on the return form below. 
 
We hope your child enjoys the event. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr W Myers, Headteacher 
 

 
Primary Leadership Event – Tuesday 9th January 2024 

The Linskill Centre, North Shields 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________________________ 

Parent/ Carer Signature: _____________________________________________________ 

  I give permission for my child to attend the above event.  
 
  I give permission for my child’s photograph to be published on social media/on-line. 
  
  I do not give permission for my child’s photograph to be published on social media/on-line. 
  
PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY WEDNESDAY 20th DECEMBER 2023 – THANK YOU 
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